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Monica Myrtle resident of Ocean Drive.  First of all, I want to thank you for your City of 

Manhattan Beach daily situation report, it’s very helpful.  I wanted just to comment on the 

congestion on Ocean Drive.  Not only do I think it’s a safety issue but it’s so many people 

if we are talking about not spreading the virus.  I had a thought, maybe if the City Council 

would encourage people through this daily situation report to encourage people to walk 

in their own neighborhoods and spread out the congestion a little bit.  Safe to be safer for 

the bikers, it’s hard to believe that nobody is getting a view on Ocean Drive anymore.  

There is no reason to be on Ocean Drive.  So that’s my suggestion, let’s walk in our own 

neighborhoods.  Thank you. 


